
23rd May, 1928.

Bear Mr. Chenoweth,

I am nolosiag a letter from the

Montreal Council of Social Agencies with 

reference to Surgical Appliances, Medical 

and Dental Supplias, which has "been received 

by Sir Arthur Currie in his capacity as 
Chairman of the Montreal Hospital Council.

I have acknowledged this to 
Mrs. McDonald (in Sir Arthur’s absence) and 

told her I have passed it to you to bring 

forward at the next meeting of the Council,

Youro sincerely.

r
W. R. Chenoweth, Esq, 
Superintendent **
Royal Victoria Hospital.
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